
 

Regeneration & Transport Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Regeneration & Transport Select Committee was held on Tuesday, 
25th March, 2008. 
 
Present:   Cllr Maurice Perry (Chairman); Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Kevin Faulks, Cllr John Fletcher, Cllr Paul Kirton 
and Cllr Michael Smith. 
 
Officers:  T Beckwith (CESC); M Robinson (DNS); P K Bell, D Ladd (LD). 
 
Also in attendance:   No other person was in attendance. 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Eileen Craggs, Cllr Mrs Liz Nesbitt and Cllr Fred Salt. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
Cllr Maurice Perry declared a personal, non-prejudicial interest in item 5 - 
Review of Sustainable School Travel Strategy due to being the Chairman of the 
Education Support Panel. 
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Minutes of the meetings held on 14th January 2008, 21st January 2008 and 
5th February 2008 - to be signed by the Chairman as a correct record 
 
The minutes of the meetings held on 14th January 2008, 21st January 2008 and 
5th February 2008 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record. 
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Draft minutes of the meetings held on 19th February 2008 and 3rd March 
2008 
 
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meetings held 
on 19th February 2008 and 3rd March 2008. 
 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes of the meeting held on 19th February 2008 and 
3rd March 2008 be forwarded to Council for consideration. 
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Review of Sustainable School Travel Strategy:- 
 
Members were presented with the draft final report of the Review of Sustainable 
School Travel Strategy. 
 
The Chairman outlined the recommendations contained within the report 
following a recent Tripartite meeting and gave Members the opportunity to make 
comments and ask questions. 
 
Members made some changes to the recommendations which were agreed. 
Members then agreed to forward the report to Cabinet for consideration.  
 
All Members of the Committee thanked Daniel Ladd (Scrutiny Officer) and the 
supporting officers for their assistance in compiling the Committee's report. 
Members felt that the report had encompassed the  main issues of the original 
brief. 
 



 

 
CONCLUDED that the Review of Sustaianable School Travel Strategy Final 
Report be forwarded to Cabinet for consideration. 
 

 
 

  


